
From: Joe Dietzel
To: Chace Pedersen
Subject: RE: BL-22-00029 Sparks - Notice of Application
Date: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 1:06:57 PM
Attachments: BL-22-00029 Sparks Comments.doc

Hope this helps. Will there be a meeting for this type of thing?
 

From: Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 10:42 AM
To: Joe Dietzel <joe.dietzel@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: FW: BL-22-00029 Sparks - Notice of Application
 
 

From: Chace Pedersen 
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 10:21 AM
To: Christy Garcia <christine.garcia@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Haley Mercer
<haley.mercer@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jeremy Larson <jeremy.larson@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Steph Mifflin
<stephanie.mifflin@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Candie Leader <candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Kelee
Hodges <kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us>; PublicHealth Inspectors
<PublicHealthInspectors@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jeremiah Cromie
<jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: BL-22-00029 Sparks - Notice of Application
 
Good morning,
 
Please review the following Boundary Line Adjustment application (BL-22-00029 Sparks). Any
comments need to be submitted by 5pm on January 19, 2023. Please let me know if you have any
questions.
 
Internal: BL-22-00029 Sparks
 
 
Thanks!

Chace Pedersen
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 933-8637
chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
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      KITTITAS COUNTY FIRE MARSHAL’S OFFICE


411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA  98926


           Fire Marshal (509) 962-7000 Deputy Fire Marshal (509) 962-7657




January 4, 2023

To: Whom It May Concern

Re: BL-22-00029 Sparks

Regarding the above notice of application, the KCFMO does not see why this boundary line adjustment would decrease or increase any hazards that are already associated with both parcels mentioned in the narrative. The KCFMO also does not see how this boundary line adjustment would increase or decrease the capabilities of any emergency response agencies, local, state, federal, or other, to respond, access, or otherwise effectively operate an emergency on or near either of the parcels mentioned in the narrative. The KCFMO sees no issue(s) with approving this application so long as the above-mentioned capabilities remain intact at their current level of effectiveness and ease or better. 


Thank you for your time.


Deputy Fire Marshal,





Joseph A Dietzel
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retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.
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